
Hufvudstaden welcomes Flippin’ Burgers 
At  the  beginning  of  October  2021,  Flippin’  Burgers  will  open  a  new  restaurant  in
Hufvudstaden’s premises at Norrlandsgatan 16 in Bibliotekstan. The new outlet, with a surface
area of approximately 450sqm, will offer burgers made on site with ingredients from local and
small-scale suppliers.

“Flippin’ Burgers are pioneers of the burger world, and since 2012 we have served top-class
burgers to our loyal customer base. Flippin’s basic philosophy is all about the product: simple
burgers, no fuss, made from scratch. Locally produced and small-scale are key to our
success,” says Viggo Broström, CEO of Tugg Burgers & Flippin’ Burgers.

The restaurant on Norrlandsgatan will be Flippin’ Burgers’s second restaurant in Stockholm
and the new outlet will strengthen Bibliotekstan’s position as Scandinavia’s leading meeting
place for retail, fashion and dining experiences.

“We’re delighted that Flippin’ Burgers has chosen Hufvudstaden’s premises for its latest outlet.
Flippin’ Burgers is an excellent complement to the existing restaurant offering and strengthens
Bibliotekstan as a vibrant meeting place at the heart of the city,” says Emanuel Westin, Head of
Business Development, Retail at Hufvudstaden.
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